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ASX Announcement 

20 May 2024 

RESPONSE TO MEDIA ARTICLES 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (The Star or Company) refers to the ASX Announcement 
earlier today in relation to media articles speculating on potential corporate activity involving The Star. 

The Star confirms that it has not received a proposal directly from Hard Rock Hotels  
and Casinos (Hard Rock). 

However, the Company has received inbound interest from a number of other external parties 
regarding potential transactions including a consortium of investors which includes the entity Hard 
Rock Hotels & Resorts (Pacific), which The Star understands is a local partner of Hard Rock.   

The nature of the interest to date has been confidential, unsolicited, preliminary and non-binding. 

At this stage, none of the approaches has resulted in substantive discussions. 

The Star remains focused on its remediation activities in New South Wales and Queensland and 
participating in the Bell Two Inquiry. 

The Star will keep shareholders informed in accordance with its continuous disclosure obligations. 

 

Authorised by: 
Anne Ward 
Chairman  

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 

Financial analysts 
and shareholders 

Helen Karlis - Morrow Sodali Tel: +61 404 045 325 

Media Helen McCombie – Morrow Sodali 
Jack Gordon – Morrow Sodali 

Tel: +61 411 756 248 

Tel: +61 478 060 362 
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